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	 28th	April	2020	
		

CIRCULAR	TO	PARENTS	&	STUDENTS	OF	CLASSES	IX	&	XI	
	

Dear	Parents	&	Students,				
									
Greetings	from	Indian	School	Muscat!	
	
We	appreciate	your	participation	 in	the	Parent	Orientation	Programme	on	21st	&	22nd	

April	2020.	With	reference	 to	your	request	 to	have	regular	classes	 for	 the	students	of	

Classes	IX	&	XI,	we	are	all	set	to	conduct	online	live	classes	on	Google	Classroom	for	the	

students	of	Class	IX	and	the	online	live	webinar	classes	for	Class	XI	for	five	days	a	week	

(Sunday	to	Thursday)	starting	from	Thursday,	30th	April	2020.	There	won’t	be	any	class	

on	Saturdays	for	Classes	IX	&	XI.	

	

Class	 IX	 students	 need	 to	 follow	 the	 guidelines	 given	 in	 the	 circular	 dated	 26th	 April	

2020	and	 the	video	sent	along	with	 that	circular	 to	attend	 the	classes	 through	Google	

Classroom.	A	revised	time	table	for	class	IX	is	sent	with	this	circular.	Please	follow	the	

revised	 time	 table	with	effect	 from	Thursday,	30th	April	2020.	However,	Class	XI	does	

not	have	any	change	in	the	time	table	and	the	timings.		
	
With	Best	Regards	
	

	
	
	
Dr	Rajeev	Kumar	Chauhan																																																																																																																																												
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